
 
 
 
 
 
 
International Seminar on Population and Housing Censuses: 
Beyond the 2010 Round, 
27-29 November 2012, Seoul, Republic of Korea 
 
UNSD, in collaboration with Statistics Korea (KOSTAT), is organizing an 
International Seminar on population and housing censuses which will provide a 
discussion forum for countries and organizations to share experiences and 
lessons learnt from censuses conducted during the 2010 round. Discussions will 
center around  1) emerging methodologies for the census, 2) use of modern 
technologies during census operations, 3) strategies for managing the cost of 
the census, 4) demand for and provision of census micro data, and 5) the likely 
future of census taking. More: 
http://unstats.un.org/unsd/demographic/sources/cwp2010/docs.htm 
 
Contact: Margaret Mbogoni, Tel. +1 212 963 7845, E-mail: mbogoni@un.org 
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